
Santa Comes to Rotary

Today’s Introductions
Jason Richart (co-captain Randy Tate) introduced the members of Team 6.Those who helped out in today’s 
meeting: Fred Hurst led the flag salute. Mark Rincon gave the invocation. Past President Art Smithson 
introduced our guests and visitors. Bruce Dean & Randy Tate were the Sergeant-at-Arms. Dan Ghidinelli, Ken 
Seamans, James Tate, Saeed Hedayattzadeh were our greeters, Keyway greeters were Rory Greek & Martin 
Flack. Larry Olmstead sold Plinko tickets..

On the mic today...

Mark Rincon... 
with the invocation

Art Smithson...
welcoming our guests

December 6, 2018

Calendar
December 13 Dark at noon, Club Christmas party in the evening
December 20 Past Presidents’ Program
December 27 Dark - Christmas
January 3 Redding City Identity Program - Jake Mangas

Jason Richart... 
introducing his team



Club announcements
•	 Tom Stovall - did the first-of-the-month reading of the names of our most senior veterans.
•	 Jess Whitlow - reminder everyone of annual Christmas party which will be happening on December 

13th.
•	 Dee Domke - thanked all the bell ringers in our club for their participation supporting the Salvation 

Army.
•	 Amelia Ward - reminded everyone about our upcoming club auction and made a request for items to 

be donated.

Honor to Youth
Today we honored Foothill High school student Sydni in part 
for her participation in Girl Scouts. Sydni has been a member 
of Girl Scouts for 12 years and has completed her Bronze and 
Silver Awards, and is currently working on her Gold Award. For 
her service project with her Gold Award she is working to help 
provide the Carr Fire survivor families with new photographic 
portraits. 

Sydni was also recognized for her leadership skills and 
community service. After graduating she plans to go to college 
with the goal of becoming an ER doctor, EMT, or flight nurse.

New Member Inducted Into Rotary
Tiffany Reguera was inducted into our club today by President 
Greg. Tiffany is a nurse practitioner and is owner of Anderson 
Walk-In Medical Clinic. She is sponsored by Tony Giovaniello & 
Judy Price. Shown left to right in the photo is Tony, Judy, Tiffany  
& President Greg. Welcome to the club Tiffany!

Recognitions
•	 Michael Dacquisto - for being elected to the City Council, seeing his daughter recently married, and 

for a European river cruise - the remainder of his pledge.
•	 Bruce Dean - for a Bordeaux river cruise - $100
•	 Lou Gerard - for his wife recently being recognized for 35 years of service to the Shasta County Board 

of Education - $100
•	 Jeanne Jelke - for a trip to Greece - remainder on her pledge
•	 Kathy Malain - for recent artwork of hers - $150 to her Paul Harris
•	 Tiffany Reguera - for a new location of her business opening in Redding - $100 to the club, Bob Allen 

also contributed $50 on Tiffany’s behalf

Foothill High School student Sydni with 
President Greg



Sights and Sounds of Christmas
Today we were honored with a visit from Shasta High Schools’ Madrigal 
Singers and from the jolly old elf himself Santa Claus. 

To listen to the musical presentation, click on this link or copy and paste 
into your browser:

https://bit.ly/2GaCpuZ

https://bit.ly/2GaCpuZ
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http://www.crgibbs.com/
http://www.DavisOD.com
mailto:tom@smarcilnc.com
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:jprcecpa@charter.ent
mailto:mstone.erc@gmail.com
http://www.iwins.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.fitptredding.com/staff
http://www.bloodsource.org/
http://www.mchalesign.com/


   

 
  

   

   

   

   

http://www.upstatehearing.com
http://www.apex.com
mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:teresa_adams00@yahoo.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:missymcarthur@gmail.com
mailto:gdunbar@sdsengineering.com
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
mailto:klanham#spi-ind.com
mailto:jason.waybright@lpl.com
http://www.richards-upholstery.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
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243-3932 
 

Email click here 

 

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 

mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
http://www.nvcss.org
http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
http://www.tigerjoe.com
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com

